
 
 

 

 
PJRFSI Announces Partnership with PCR Corp. – Virtual Training Now Available 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE SEPTEMBER 22, 2020 – TROY, MI 
 
 
Perry Johnson Registrars Food Safety, Inc. (PJRFS) is pleased to announce the signing of an agreement 
with the training and consulting entity PCR Corp. in order to bring a wide range of virtual training 
courses to our clients. 
 
Including topics from BRCGS Food Safety and SQF Edition 9 Implementation to Preventive Controls 
for Human Food, this new array of training offerings will bring the knowledge and skills of PCR’s 
trainers directly to the comfort and safety of trainees’ own computers. Through a mixture of 
individual, team, and group exercises as well as interactive case studies, PCR and PJRFSI strive to offer 
only the best in quality instruction. 
 
PCR Corp. was founded in 2010 by Rajko and Goranka Platisa. With over 25 years each of expertise in 
the food safety industry, their passion for sharing knowledge and understanding is readily apparent. 
Both Rajko and Goranka are certified NFSTP Trainers with experience in the development, 
implementation of and certification to SQF, BRCGS, and FSSC 22000 standards. 
 
Registration for courses available October through December is now open; visit our website to learn 
more about the course dates and what each one will cover! 
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For more information, press only: 
Amy Wayne 

Internet Marketing Specialist 
(248) 358-3388 ext. 4761 

awayne@pjr.com 
 

 
For more information on Programs: 

www.pjrfsi.com 
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